
Expect  traffic  delays  as
Truckee repairs winter damage
The Truckee Sanitary District, Truckee Donner Public Utility
District, and town of Truckee are busy repairing streets and
utility  infrastructure  damaged  from  this  winter’s  historic
storms, along with doing routine maintenance.

This means that our crews will be in the streets and setting
up traffic controls to separate cars from work sites. Please
slow down and help keep everyone safe.

Here are some simple actions that drivers can take to save a
workers life.

Slow down and drive with caution
Be alert and avoid distractions
Assume there is a worker behind every cone.
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